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GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE MEETING CANCELLATION

Please note Chair Gates has cancelled the Thursday, July 15, 1993 Governmental Affairs Committee
meeting in order to allow Committee members to attend the FOCUS meeting scheduled for 5:30 p.m. on

July 15.

All Councilors are encouraged to attend the FOCUS meeting.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Governmental Affairs Committee meeting will be held
Thursday, August 5, 1993 at 4:00 p.m. in the Metro Council Chamber.



